
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

June 2018  
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Thursday 28th June Sports Afternoon 
 
I am pleased to inform you that our annual Sports Afternoon will take place on Thursday 28th June.  Races 
will commence at 12.45pm and finish at the normal school time of 2.30pm.  
 
Students who are competing should change into their PE kit with appropriate tracksuit and trainers at 
12.30pm prior to the afternoon commencing.  All other students will wear their normal Academy uniform. 
All students will be out on the field for the afternoon session as competitors or spectators and should 
therefore come prepared with sunscreen and hats as necessary.   
 
If you have any further questions about this day, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 R Fenton 
 
Mr R Fenton 
Director of Sport 
 


